Robin Class Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to Term 2, I hope you have all had a restful half term. The children in Robin Class had a fantastic start to the school year and have settled well into school routines.

Snack

One piece of fruit is available to children in Robin Class each day.

All children need to have their own water bottle in school every day please. This should be clearly labelled, as with all personal belongings, and only contain water.

Reading Books and Homework

This term reading books will continue to be changed on Mondays. Please ensure your child's reading record is signed so we know they have read. This may also include any other books your child has read.

A reminder of the homework expectations in Robin class:

- -. Children are expected to read for 10 minutes at least 5 times a week but we encourage children to read as much as possible to practice the important skills they are learning at school.
- Access the White Rose 1 minute maths at least 3 times a week (https://whiterosemaths.com/1-minute-maths). This can downloaded for free on a phone/tablet. Suggested targets for your child to complete will be listed at the bottom of the spelling list.
- Spelling a spelling list will be sent home at the end of this week. Please choose 3 spellings from each week's column and include each one in a different sentence there should be 3 sentences in total. Remember to underline the word that you have included in the sentence. Spellings will be tested every Friday.

Nativity

We will begin practicing for our Nativity performances on the 5th and 6th of December. More information will be shared nearer to the time.

PE:

This term PE will continue to be on Wednesdays and Thursdays. Please ensure your child wears suitable PE kit to school on these days: black or navy joggers/leggings, school PE T-shirt, socks and trainers.

Please ensure all belongings are clearly marked with your child's name. We have a large amount of unmarked lost property at the end of each day and would like these items to be returned to children where possible.

Please could you also ensure your child has a coat each day for any outdoor learning and play times as well as a pair of wellies that can stay at school.

If you have any concerns or question please get in contact with the school office via email or phone.

Best Wishes

Mrs S Wiggins